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Selectmen’s Meeting 

MINUTES 
Bristol Town Office, April 13th, 2022 

 
 

Selectmen Present: Chad Hanna, Paul Yates. 

Also present: Chris Hall (Town Administrator); Clyde Pendleton, Laurie Mahan and 

Sandra Lane (Parks and Recreation Commissioners). 

 

Chad Hanna called the Board to order at 6.30 pm, followed by recitation of the Pledge of 

Allegiance.  

Hanna then moved, seconded by Yates, pursuant to M.R.S. Title 1, Chapter 13, section 405.6 

(A), to move into Executive Session to discuss personnel matters. Motion passed, 2 – 0, and the 

Board entered Executive Session at 6.31 pm. 

The Board left Executive Session at 6.40 pm.  

The Chair reported that the Board endorsed the decision of the Parks and Recreation Commission to hire 

Shelley Gallagher as the new Parks and Recreation Director, effective May 9th, and looked forward to 

meeting Ms. Gallagher at a May Select Board meeting. 

There being no other business before the Board, the Board adjourned at 6.42 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Chris Hall 

Town Administrator 


